Mr. Robert Corbin, Natural Gas Regulatory Activities Manager U.S. Department of Energy, Office of Oil & Gas Global Security and Supply, Office of Fossil Energy Room 3E-042 1000 Independence Ave., SW Washington D.C. 20585

Dear Mr. Corbin,

I am employed by a drilling company actively engaged in the drilling of natural gas exploration and production wells on the Kenai Peninsula, Alaska. I support the Kenai, Alaska, LNG plant export license extension requested by ConocoPhillips and Marathon Oil. Continued operation of the Kenai plant directly benefits me, my family, and the economy of the entire Kenai Peninsula.

Thank you for granting the license extension, as requested.

Sincerely,

Salvy E Call Larry Call